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Cindy Howden

From: Jim Nicol
Sent: Monday, April 12, 2021 9:59 AM
To: Andrew Stevens; Bob Hawkins; Cheryl Stadnichuk; Daniel LeBlanc; Jason Mancinelli; John Findura; 

Landon Mohl; Lori Bresciani; Sandra Masters; Shanon Zachidniak; Terina Shaw
Cc: ELT; Amber Ackerman; Byron Werry; Dawn Kobayashi; Councillors; Jill Sveinson
Subject: Sir John A Macdonald Statue Removal

I am forwarding an email from Diana Hawryluk providing an update respecting the Sir John A. Macdonald statue. 
 
 
Jim Nicol 
City Clerk 
City of Regina 
2476 Victoria Avenue 
Regina, SK S4P 3C8 
 
_____________________________________________________ 
 
Good morning Mayor Masters and Councillors, 
 
Please be advised that the John A. Macdonald statue will be removed from Victoria Park on Tuesday, April 
13th at 6:30 a.m. It is anticipated that the removal will take 1.5 to 2 hours and the public art collection curator 
will be in attendance to ensure that the statue is protected and transported appropriately. The statue will be 
moved to a City facility and will be stored inside until the appropriate new location has been identified.  
 
Administration has confirmed with Elder/Knowledge Keeper Larry Oakes that no ceremony will be required for 
removal of the statue. 
 
Once the statue has been removed, the area will be secured to ensure the plinth is safe. 
 
Should you have any questions, please let me know. 
 
Regards, 
Diana  


